Me, my family, and all our friends strongly oppose HB 4145. It only leads to confication of all our arms
simply by someone who has a grudge against us, without proof, can claim we are not worthy. This is just
another gun confication program. Oregon is a hunting state and brings in million of revenue each year for
the state . This is not an anti gun nut state like California. The people here are mostly law abiding and we
don't need another "Big Brother" state harrassing us. Please use common sense and defeat this

bill.... Thank you...Robert Buker



